
There are five new military honor plates available for 
recipients of the following campaign medals:

  • Afghanistan Campaign
  • Iraq Campaign
  • Global War on Terrorism (GWOT) Expeditionary
  • Southwest Asia Service
  • Vietnam Service

Veterans must be enrolled in the Nebraska Veterans’ 
Registry with the relevant campaign medal information 
before they are able to purchase these plates. 

I am not in the registry
Apply to the registry at veterans.nebraska.gov/registry 
before purchasing your plates from the DMV. It may take 
up to 24 hours for your eligibility to appear for the DMV. 
Please contact NDVA at 402-471-2458 or 
ndva@nebraska.gov if you have any questions or need 
assistance.

I am already in the registry
Contact NDVA at 402-471-2458 or ndva@nebraska.gov to 
update your registry status before purchasing your plates 
from the DMV. Your campaign medal information is not 
automatically updated and will need to be added by our 
team. It may take up to 24 hours for your eligibility to 
appear for the DMV.

PLEASE NOTE: These plates were created through Legislative 
Bill 944 and any additional plates would need to be created by 
the Legislature. For information on the Nebraska Legislature, 
including tools to find and contact your representative, 
please visit nebraskalegislature.gov.
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